DEPARTMENT OF BUILDINGS
CITY OF CHICAGO

June 27, 2019

Steven . Berlin

Executive Director

Chicago Board of Ethics

740 North Sedgwick Street, 5™ Floor
Chicago, IL 60654

Dear Executive Director Berlin,

Pursuant to Section 2-156-142(d)(8), the Department of Buildings wishes to report the following
gifts our department received today from the International Code Council (ICC). The gifts were accepted on
behalf of the City of Chicago and will be used for City business purposes and placed in an area of public.

The gifts consist of two framed photos, of undetermined value, of city staff and members of the
committee that advised on the drafting of the new Chicago Building Code. The photos were taken at City
Hall after the Committee on Zoning, Landmarks and Building Standards meeting on April 9 and the City
Council meeting on April 10. Please note that the ICC assisted in the drafting of the new Chicago Building
Code and is also a city vendor.

Sincerely,

%

Matthew W. Beaudet
First Deputy Commissioner

cc: Judith Frydland, Commissioner

121 NORTH LASALLE, ROOM 906. CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60602



